Mr. Kelly Maddox Director, Citizens' Traffic & Safety Council 1960 Fidelity Union Tower Dallas, Texas

Dear Kelly:

I appreciate very much the copy of your letter of December 19, 1963, to Dr. Alan Scott of the Texas Public Relations Association.

Your highly articulate comments lend a necessary note of responsibility regarding the "Bditorial" which was reprinted by the TPRA.

The support of persons, such as yourself, is of great value to us.

Very truly yours,

Glen D. King Captain of Police

GDK:PA